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Keeping you Informed

Dear Parents
Hoping you are all enjoying the lovely weather!!
Please could we remind you to ensure you apply suncream before your child arrives at pre school (those who are here all day will need a longer lasting cream for protection). We would encourage all children to wear hats (please name them) and we will be regularly stopping for water breaks and refilling when necessary.
HALF TERM

We break up for half term on Friday 24th May returning on Monday 3rd June.  If you would like to take your child’s holiday diary or require a new one for this holiday period, please do ask.
NEW MEMBER OF STAFF
I am pleased to announce we will be having a new member of staff joining us after half term. 

Emily will be joining us as the new SENCo and we are all very excited to welcome her to the Bevan Lodge team.

SNACK

Please provide a healthy snack such as a piece of fruit in a small named box for your child (a box they can open themselves independently).  If they attend Bevan all day, they will need 2 snack boxes, one for the morning session and one for the afternoon session.  We will provide a plain biscuit and milk for them to drink.  If your child likes to eat grapes, please ensure you cut them in half to prevent choking.  NO NUTS/NO EGGS
WATER BOTTLES

Please provide your child with their own named water bottle to use during the day.   Supporting children’s transition to infant school they will only be allowed to have access to water.  If a bottle is seen to contain juice it will be exchanged for water.
REMINDER OF IMPORTANT DATES
MILLERS ARC 

Monday 10th June 

FATHERS DAY EVENT 

Friday 14th June 

AGM

Thursday 20th June at 7pm 

SPORTS DAY 

Friday 21st June 

PARENTS EVENING
Parents evening this Summer will take place from 4pm on Tuesday 25th June and Wednesday 26th June.  Please ask your child’s key person for an appointment if you would like to meet with them.
Tuesday 25th June – Nikki and Lisa 

Wednesday 26th June – Michelle, Anna Gina, Karen, and Becky 

INDIVIDUAL PHOTOGRAPHS

The committee have arranged for the photographer: Mark, to attend Bevan Lodge Pre School on Friday 28th June (am).  Further information will follow to allow you to book a time slot if you would like siblings to be included in the photographs.
VOLUNTARY DONATIONS

As a non-profit making charitable pre-school, we welcome any donations to support the daily running of the pre-school.  
Donations of: liquid hand soap, small pedal bin liners, non-biological washing liquid for our washing machine and antibacterial hard surface spray would be greatly welcomed.
With best wishes
Michelle Green
Pre School-Manager   
IMPORTANT REMINDERS ABOUT OUR PROCEDURES

INFECTIOUS DISEASES/SICKNESS Children must not attend pre-school within 48 hours of a bout of sickness or diarrhoea. This policy is for the protection of all the children, staff, and parents/carers at pre-school.  
CHILDREN’S CLOTHING There is no such thing as the wrong weather, just the wrong clothes! 
  Please provide a change of clothes for your child (in their cloth pre-school bag) so that if they are wet or messy after playing, we can change them.  Please label your child’s clothing and footwear - just writing in the label or collar with a pen will do – we have already had several items go missing or taken home by the wrong children this term.  
COLLECTION PROCEDURES Children will only be released to adults that you have named on your registration form as authorised to collect.  It is helpful if you can introduce us to child minders, grandparents etc who are collecting your child, although we may still need to ask for the password if the staff member at the door does not know them.  When you need to ask someone else to collect your child as a “one off,” please ensure you leave this person’s details with us at the start of the session so that we can contact them if necessary.  

If you need to make a permanent change to your collection arrangements, you must let us have these details in writing to add to your child’s registration records.  
KEEPING IN TOUCH We try to use e-mail to keep in touch with parents.  If you are not already receiving newsletters via e-mail and would like to, please e-mail manager.bevanlodge@gmail.com    Remember, we can also e-mail child-minders or other carers with general information, if you would like.  It will always be possible to collect a paper copy of any correspondence from pre-school and newsletters from the manager and from the management committee, and are also on our website.  
FACE BOOK We have our own closed Face Book page only for parents of children who attend Bevan Lodge Pre School:              


BEVAN LODGE NOTICEBOARD
WEBSITE   Keep up to date with events and photographs of the children whilst having fun and learning at Bevan as well as all our latest news and information on forthcoming events can be found on our website: www.bevanlodge.co.uk.
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